
Brothers and Sisters, 

 
I’d like to inform you of current and future work opportunities, and the hiring of new business 
representatives/organizers. 
 
In terms of current work, both the Moncton and Fredericton commercial areas are booming, and 
we are having a hard time filling job orders because there is so much work. Please get in touch 
with your business representatives if you live in those areas and are looking for work, or if you 
are willing to relocate to those areas for commercial work. Please also try to convince any carpenters you know to join our Union. 
 
The industrial world has picked up tremendously since the Winter. The Irving Oil Refinery currently has hundreds of scaffolders 
there and they are seeking more in the next month. The amount of work at the Refinery for the upcoming shutdown will be be-
yond the amount of scaffolders we have in the province, to the point that we will likely have to get scaffolders from other Atlantic 
provinces to fulfill the scaffolding demand of the Fall shutdown. 
 
We have just hired Ben Cornford as the new ISM/Fredericton organizer. I am hopeful that with adding this position we will gain 
market share in Fredericton and the ISM industry resulting in more employment for New Brunswick drywallers. If you have any 
concerns relating to work in Fredericton or ISM work, please give Brother Cornford a call. In April we hired 
the new Millwright Representative/Organizer for local 2262, Russell Donovan. If you are a millwright and 
have any work concerns, please give Brother Donovan a call. 
 
Work hard and stay safe, 
James Dawson 
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Local 1386 Elections 
In May, nominations were held for both ACRC Dele-
gates for New Brunswick and Local 1386 Delegates. As 
of mind-June, the 17 Delegates for Local 1386 were 
finalized and the results are as follows: 

• Aaron Brideau   
• Fred McGraw  
• Gerald McGivery  
• Rodger Scott 

• Joseph Madore  
• Maurice Daley  
• Greg Matthews  
• Eric Raiche 

• Jean-Reno Albert  

• Gerald Carrier  
• Noel Bastarache  
• Marc Viel 
• Debbie Romero  
• James Dawson  
• Nick Barnett  
• Ben Cornford 

• Donald Mallais 

New Brunswick Delegates  
The New Brunswick Delegates to the ACRC were 
also finalized in June and the results are as follows:  

• Joseph Madore (1386)  
• Rodger Scott (1386)  
• Russell Donovan (2262) 

• Bob Morris (2262)  
• Joseph Gangoo (1386)  
• Debbie Romero (1386)  

• Nick Barnett (1386)  
• Debbie Smith (683)  
• Jean-Reno Albert (1386) 

• Eric Raiche (1386)  
• Phil Huckins (911) 

•  James Dawson (1386) 

• John Powell (1386)  
• Jimmy Whalen, Jr. (1386) 

MESSAGE FROM REGIONAL MANAGER JAMES DAWSON 
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Stay in the loop and get news and   in-

formation on demand, and about the 

Atlantic Canada Regional Council.  

 

 

Follow @weareacrc 

Please watch for the new Carpenter Millwright College training schedule 
which will be available to members this month. Please call or email to be reg-
istered for courses. We are pleased to announce that the Rigging course will 
soon be available for members to take. For more information contact the 
Carpenter Millwright College.    
 
Safety is number one and we want to make sure everyone is trained and 
work ready.  Please take a minute to check your safety to ensure it is up to 
date.  
 
To register for training please contact : 
Debbie Smith -  506-450-4024 ext 2418 Fredericton 
Kelly Purdy – 506-632-8840  Saint John 

DISPTACH UPDATE 

From May 1—31 

1386  

Total Dispatches: 31 

Total Members Dispatched: 131 

2262 

Total Dispatches: 31 

Total Members Dispatched: 146 

ACRC 10th Anniversary Month!  
Here are some ACRC staff showing off their 10 year anniversary shirts. 

ACRC celebrated 10 years on Friday, June 11. Remember if you submitted 

a photo, you will have one mailed to you in the coming weeks! Here is a 

small collection that New Brunswick members sent in! 
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MILLWRIGHT UPDATE  
 
Hello Brothers and Sisters,  
Hope all is well with you. Spring has been good to us, 
with members being dispatched to various sites 
throughout the province. I hope this momentum 
keeps going for the summer. I would like to thank the 
membership for keeping yourselves in ‘Good Stand-
ing’, as well as making sure you have all your safety 
and course requirements up to date as these are a 
must for dispatch. 
My flexible work schedule has been to date: 

• Monday-Fredericton  
• Tuesday/Wednesday-Saint John and sur-
rounding area 
• Thursday/Friday-Bathurst And surrounding 
area 

A small dispatch update for Local 2262 members are:  
May 1 to June 11th: 
South had 19 job orders including 74 members, 67 
members currently on the work list 

North had 12 job orders including 72 members, 9 
members currently on the work list. 
  

In solidarity, 
Russell Donovan, Millwrights Local 2262 Business 
agent 

Tel  506 650 1243 

https://www.instagram.com/weareacrc/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/WeAreACRC
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